Hello My Name is Adam Anderson, I am the father of an amazing
Transgender Kid. I strongly oppose proposed House Bill 454. The information that
this bill is based on is wildly misinformed.

There are nights I can't sleep thinking about how my family's life's will
change if this bill is passed. Will I have to leave the state and to provide my child
with the proper Gender Affirming Care?

Why are State Legislators getting involved with the decision making for my
daughter and her well being?

I hear a lot, at different board meetings about Parental Rights, Parents
demand the right to make decisions about their children.

I demand the same Rights. No one other than myself, my wife and qualified
Doctors should be able to determine what Healthcare my child receives.

We are talking about Children and Family's that Love them. You won't only
be losing Trans kids in the state of Ohio, these transgender kids have Brothers and
Sisters too that will also be forced to leave.

Please Vote NO on HB 454



